
 
 

Cypress Semiconductor Corporation, 198 Champion Court, San Jose, CA  95134. Tel: (408) 943-2600 
 
 

PRODUCT INFORMATION NOTIFICATION 
 

PIN: PIN163602 Date: September 10, 2016 
 

Subject: Changes to Minimum Order Quantities, and Order Increments for MCU and Analog 
Products. 

 
To: TOKYO ELECTRON DEVICE 

 

 

Change Type: Minor 
 

Description of Change: 
To align with Cypress standard practice and eliminate excessive handling Cypress will implement 
minimum order quantity (MOQ) and ordering increment (OI) requirements for MCU and Analog 
products purchased in trays or tubes. 

 
Affected Parts: See the attached file for a list of all part numbers affected by this change. 

 
Approximate Implementation Date: 
MOQ and OI changes will affect all new purchase orders submitted to Cypress after October 2, 
2016. All existing backlog will not be affected. 

 
Anticipated Impact: 
MOQ  and  OI  will  impact  orders  for  the  affected  part  numbers.  Cypress  recommends  that 
customers take this opportunity to review these changes against current demand to assess impact 
(if any) to their application. 

 
Method of Identification: 
Please see the attachment. 

 
Response Required: 
This is an information only announcement. No response is required 

 
For additional information regarding this change, contact your local sales representative or contact 
the PCN Administrator at  pcn_adm@cypress.com. 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Cypress PCN Administration 
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